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The John Coates case, involving the accidental discharge

of a Mohawk Model 600, was settled today for $6,800,000.

Remington's investigation into the case indicated that it

was unlikely that the gun fired without the trigger being

pulled, but that it was possible due to-the fact that the

safety selector ahd the trigger can be manipulated in a way

that subseguently moving the selector to fire can lead to

an accidental discharge. 1In light of the ramifications of

. this case, the 3ubcommittee decided to recommend to the President

that the Mchawk Model 600, as well as the guns with sdimilar trigger

assemblies, Remington Model 600 and 660 and the XP-100, which were

manufactured before February, 1975, should be recalled.

Since the cuns can be fixed by the substitution of a new

trigger assembly, the Subconmittes determined that the most

expeditious method to affect this correction would be to refex

gun owners to tho nearest Reminoton recommended gunsmith in
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